
 
 

OFFICER IN CONSULTATION - DIRECTOR - Decision Sheet 
 

Decision: Public Rights of Way – Proposal to restrict public rights over 
alleyway next to substation in Cornlands Park, Cornlands Road (Westfield 
Ward) 

Type of Decision: Director OIC                      Key   N Non-Key      Y 

Portfolio Area that decision relates to: 

 Leader   Leisure, Culture & Tourism  

 Transport   Education, Children and YP  

 Environ, Planning & Sust   Crime & Stronger Comms  

 Health, Housing & Adult S   Corporate Services  

     

Background  - Please refer to the attached report and annexes 
 

Implications:  Crime & Disorder X Equalities  Other: 

Human Resources X Legal X Highways  

Financial  ITT X Property X 

Decision Date:  18 March 2015 

Wards Affected: 
All Wards  Fishergate 

 
 Heworth Without  Rural West York  

 
Acomb 

  
Fulford 

  
Hull Road 

 Skelton, Rawcliffe 
& Clifton Without 

 

 
Bishopthorpe 
 

  
Guildhall 

  
Holgate 

  
Strensall 

 

 
Clifton 

  
Haxby & 
Wigginton 

 Huntington & 
New Earswick 
 

 
 
Westfield 

 

 
Derwent 
 

  
Heslington 

  
Micklegate 

  
Wheldrake 

 

Dringhouses & 
Woodthorpe 

  
Heworth 

  
Osbaldwick 

   

 
Comments/Observations: 

Decision: 

Director agreed Option 1 authorising the making and advertising of a draft Public 
Spaces Protection Order (PSPO) under Section 59 and 64 of the Anti-social 
Behaviour, Crime and Policing Act 2014 to restrict public access along the above 
alleyway therefore allowing statutory consultation to commence after the Purdah 
period (mid May 2015). 

 

 
  



 
 

 
Decision Made By: Sarah Tanburn Interim Director of City and Environmental 
Services in consultation with Cabinet Member for Transport, Planning & 
Economic Development. 

Contact Details: Directorate of City & Environmental Services, West Offices 

Tel No: 01904 551330, email Sarah.Tanburn@york.gov.uk 

 

On behalf of: Interim Director of City & Environmental Services 

To be implemented by:   Claire Robinson/Alison Newbould 

On Completion – Signed off by:  

 
Sarah Tanburn – Interim Director 

City & Environmental Services 

   Date:  18.03.15 

 


